
 
APPENDIX B 

to Order G-12-21 
 

 

ICBC 2021 REVENUE REQUIREMENTS APPLICATION  

On December 15, 2020, the Insurance Corporation of British Columbia (ICBC) filed an application with the British 
Columbia Utilities Commission (BCUC) seeking approval for, among other things, a Universal Compulsory 
Automobile Insurance (Basic insurance) rate decrease of 15 percent for the policy year commencing May 1, 
2021. 
 
By Order G-12-21, the BCUC has approved ICBC’s request on an interim basis. The BCUC has established an open 
and transparent public proceeding to review ICBC’s revenue requirements application, which includes an 
opportunity for public comment and participation.  
 
Any parties who wish to participate in the BCUC's regulatory review process are invited to register as 
interveners, interested parties or submit letters of comment. All submissions will be considered by the Panel in 
its review of the Application. For more information about the Application, please visit the Proceeding Webpage 
on bcuc.com under “Regulatory Activities – Current Proceedings”. 

 

HOW TO PARTICIPATE 

 Submit a letter of comment 

 Register as an interested party 

 Request intervener status 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

1. Thursday, February 4, 2021 – Deadline to 
register as an intervener with the BCUC 

 

For more information on getting involved, please visit our website (www.bcuc.com/get-involved) or contact us 
at the information below. 

 

GET MORE INFORMATION  

Insurance Corporation of British Columbia 

151 West Esplanade 
North Vancouver, BC  V7M 3H9 
 

E: regaffairs@icbc.com 
 
P: 1.800.663.3051 
     604.661.2800 (Lower Mainland) 

British Columbia Utilities Commission 

Suite 410, 900 Howe Street  
Vancouver, BC Canada  V6Z 2N3 
 

E: Commission.Secretary@bcuc.com 
 
P: 604.660.4700 
 

 

We want to hear 
from you 
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